Hello all, 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the Doodle.  As per the results, we will meet on Monday, January 30th at noon in AS196 to discuss your role and expectations as a participant in the program. Listed are a few updates:

1. Apps and Vouchers:
Meanwhile, we expect the voucher system to be in place soon.  So, we are asking that you submit your requests for any apps that you would like to use for your classroom.  To complete the App Request form, go to: http://ctl.mesacc.edu/programs/ipad/app-request/  They will be reviewed and serviced in the order that they are received.

2. MCC Tablet User Group:
Additionally, although you may have already received the invitation, join the MCC Tablet User Group to share your experiences using the iPad with your students.   This will provide us a central location for to collaborate, discuss and share our experiences with the iPads.  Go to: http://groups.google.com/group/mcc-tablet-users-group
3. User Group Meetings:
And finally, we will also schedule our future iPad User Group dates to share apps to continue to learn how to best utilize the iPad in the classroom.  Our plan is to open this to all faculty who are interested in exploring iPads with us! 

4. Apple Update:
FYI: If you have not done so already, please, take time to read about Apples' release yesterday: http://www.apple.com/education/ipad/
And, my personal favorite: iBooks Author: http://www.apple.com/ibooks-author/
Take care and see you soon!
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